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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 Isabelle Grey OBJ2016/3132/P 21/07/2016  10:20:25 The proposed building is far too high and will overshadow the increasingly rare open space of 

Cantelowes Gardens, and not be in keeping with that stretch of Camden Road. Any new building 

should be limited to two or at most three storeys.
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